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New Brunswick, NJ - We are grateful to the Court for their time; however, we continue to believe 

this was a fundamentally flawed trial, grounded in a faulty presentation of the facts, and will 

pursue further review of this case by the Supreme Court of Missouri. We deeply sympathize with 

anyone suffering from cancer, which is why the facts are so important. We remain confident that 

our talc is safe, asbestos free, and does not cause cancer. 
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